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To the shareholders of Grupo Financiero Banorte, S.A.B. de C.V.: 

 

 

Dear Shareholders, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you, our shareholders, and extend our gratitude to our 

customers and employees, for your valuable feedback and guidance in ESG matters, which has driven our 

constant search for improvement, and has definitely contributed to reach the #1 bank in the World's Most 

Socially Responsible Banks 2022 ranking by Newsweek and Statista.    

“At Banorte we are very proud to lead this ranking, as we are convinced of the great responsibility that 

comes with being part of the global financial sector. We know that climate change cannot wait, and this is why 

we are implementing strategies to conduct a responsible coexistence with our planet. Through our digital 

transformation, we continue to increase financial inclusion in our society, and we are also moving towards a 

more inclusive, equitable, and diverse financial group. Last but not least, we reiterate our commitment to 

maintaining a diverse, solid, and independent governance structure.” Carlos Hank Gonzalez, Chairman of the 

Board, Grupo Financiero Banorte.  

“We are the Strong Bank of Mexico, and as such, we will continue our efforts to incorporate the best 

environmental, social, and governance practices into our daily operations, and to keep ESG at the core of our 

corporate strategy”. Marcos Ramirez Miguel, Chief Executive Officer, Grupo Financiero Banorte. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For any inquiry or comment regarding this material, please contact:  
Investor Relations, Corporate Development, and Sustainability  
investor@banorte.com  
+52 (55) 1670-2256 

 
 
 


